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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

 Wednesday,  21st March 2007 
Question No. 9
Question:
Councillor Marie Corr   

To ask the Manager to outline plans for providing Wi-fi zones in all community facilities in the Rapid areas of Tallaght?"

Reply 
Currently the Council Libraries and offices have the facility for public access and use. 
It is now the general policy of the Council to provide Wi-Fi in all new buildings/projects and every effort will be made to extend to other existing Council facilities where feasible.

